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  Chandigarh Traffic Police has now launched a novel 

initiative to ensure that no citizen is harassed by any auto/taxi 

driver in an illegal manner.  Under the scheme, if any auto/taxi 

driver, etc. either refuses to take a citizen to a particular 

destination or overcharges from any citizen, then the citizen can 

contact the Chandigarh Traffic Police Helpline No. 1073.  A 

traffic police officer shall rush to the spot and take appropriate 

legal action in the matter.   

   Chandigarh Traffic Police appeals to the citizens of the 

city, if any auto/taxi driver, etc. either refuses to take a citizen to 

a particular destination or overcharges from any citizen, then 

kindly contact on the abovementioned helpline number.  

  It is requested that, in public interest, wide publicity be 

kindly be given to this website for the benefit of the citizens. 
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